OUR VISION

To strive for excellence



OUR MISSION

To grow, love & learn following Jesus

16.10.2017

Dear Parents,

As part of our Harvest Celebrations Team Reception, Team 1 and Team 2 will be taking part in a Harvest Festival led by Mrs Brickland. It's a great opportunity to think about others who are less fortunate than ourselves and raise awareness of this.

We are also looking for donations of food to help support the great work of the 'West Cheshire Food Bank' and the 'SVP' who support our local community with food parcels.

To manage the donations please can the food be brought into school on either Friday 18th October or Monday 23rd and can the donations be items from the following list:

- * Tinned Meat/Fish
- * Tinned Vegetables
- * Tinned Potatoes
- * Tinned Tomatoes
- * Cuppa Soups
- * Pot Noodles
- * Pasta
- * Tinned Soup
- * Pasta Sauce
- * Instant Mashed Potato

- * Tinned or Instant Custard
- * Tinned Pudding
- * Tinned Fruit
- * Biscuits
- * Jams and Spreads
- * UHT Milk
- * Fruit Juice
- * Instant Coffee
- * Sugar
- * Rice

Many thanks in advance for your continued support of our charity work.

Miss E Paton

St Bernard's RC Primary School A Voluntary Academy Sherbourne Road

Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH655EW 0151 -355 -2057 Principal:

Mr A.T.Moor BEd(hons) NPQH NLE

Head of School:

Mr S.Jevons BA(hons) t: 0151 355 2047 f: 0151 355 2821 w: stbernardsrc.co.uk e: admin@stbernards. cheshire.sch.uk



